Dear Students, Parents & Family Members:

We are passionate about constantly improving - to better our team, our systems, our events, our martial arts instruction & life skills education - all to better serve YOU. Of course, with improvement comes mindful change. And it is with great excitement to announce that we are in the process of rebranding Shir Martial Arts.

The Dojo has never been about just one person...it has been about us, about "we." It is about all of us - you, the team, and our community - and we want our Dojo's identity to display that. We feel very strongly that our identity and name should be based on our values and overall purpose.

Don't worry...the Team remains the same. We will still motivate and inspire students through awesome classes. We will continue teaching quality martial arts and life skills. None of this will be changing. We simply want to better represent the Dojo and the families we serve.

Whether you have been a student with us since we first opened in 2010, or you have just joined our Dojo family, we just wanted to take a moment to express our gratitude and THANK YOU for being a part of our amazing community and joining us in this exciting transition.

With Respect & Gratitude, Shihan Samar Shir shihanshir@shirmartialarts.com